
 
 
 

 
 

SECTION 105 (NON-RESIDENT) SCHOOLS OF CHOICE 
 
January 1, 2025 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Farmington Public Schools will accept Section 105 Schools of Choice applications from Oakland County 
ISD residents, beginning Wednesday, January 29, 2025 for 20 openings in Kindergarten and 20 
openings each in 1st grade thru 9th grade, for the 2025-2026 school year. In order to support the 
District’s goal of excellence and equity for all students, the granting of choice is balanced with the need 
to provide an equitable and appropriate enrollment in all of our schools.   
​  
Final placement will be determined based on current enrollment, projected enrollment, 2025-2026  
staffing levels/ratios, and the number of applications received for each school/level. 
 
Applications must be submitted by 11:59 p.m., Friday, February 16, 2025. Students will be notified of 
placement starting March 7, 2025.  
 
If you will be submitting a letter of waiver for a student entering kindergarten who will not be five years 
old by September 1, 2025, this letter must be submitted by May 1, 2025. 
 
Please note: 

 
●​ The following schools are available for selection: 

Elementary: ( Beechview, Kenbrook, Lanigan, Wood Creek) 
Middle School: (East,  Power, Warner) 
High School: (North Farmington and Farmington High School) 

●​ Remote and Virtual Programming will be offered through Farmington Online (K-8 only) 
●​ Transportation is not provided for Schools of Choice students. 
●​ The applicant must be the biological parent and/or legal guardian appointed by the court in order  

to apply. 
●​ The parent/guardian must be the homeowner or lessee of the property. False or incomplete 

information WILL RESULT IN REMOVAL of the applicant from Farmington Public Schools' 
programs. 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kelly 
Dr. Kelly Coffin 

Superintendent Farmington Public Schools 


